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D.0.No.9-9/99-TW/
Dt. 7" January, 2001.

Dear Sbudday? y

Please refer to my D.O.letter No.9-9/99-TW/1229 dated b
December, 2000 regardingﬁlling up of the vacant posts reserved for
S.Ts. in your department. The information called for therein has not
yet been received by me. I would be grateful if the same is sent to the

undersigned by 15" January, 2001.

O | , ' Yours sincerely,

(Nutan Guha Biswas)

Shri G.P. Shukla, :
Principal Chief Conservator of Forests,
A&N Islands,

Port Blair.



